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Application for the System Conservation Pilot 
Program (SCPP) (2023) 

Please send the completed application to your 
state contact and to the Upper Colorado River 

Commission (UCRC): 

 

For Colorado: Amy Ostdiek, 
amy.ostdiek@state.co.us 

For New Mexico: Ali Effati, ali.effati@ose.nm.gov 

For Utah: Lily Bosworth, lbosworth@utah.gov 

For Wyoming: Jeff Cowley, jeff.cowley@wyo.gov  

For UCRC: Sara Larsen, 
scpp@ucrcommission.com 

 

Project applicants should anticipate working with 
their state counterparts to complete portions of 
this application, including the development of 
project location/spatial information and other 

verification procedures. For questions, please 
reach out to your state contact above, and/or 
UCRC. 
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NOTE: Selected System Conservation Pilot Program project information may be subject to 

Upper Division State Open Records laws.  






